
Look at what we’ve 
been learning

Autumn 1
St Oswald’s School Reception                    Our first half term at school 



Communication and language
We have been building our 
relationships and developing our 
communication skills by playing 
with each other and talking about 
what we are doing. 

We have some fab new 
provision which is 
helping us to with our 
communication skills. 



Physical Development
We have been developing our 
gross motor skills with our 
bikes and wild area sessions

Lots of fine 
motor skill 
activities 
have been 
out this 
term. 



We have been learning our routines of school 
and getting to know each other. We have been 

finding out all about ourselves and our 
families. Our values this term has been 

respect and we have been talking about how 
we show this to ourselves and others.  

Personal, Social and Emotional Development



We have been exploring lots of books 
around our topic All About Me. We 
have been learning sounds with our 
Little Wandle phonics scheme and 

having a go at writing them in all sorts 
of places! 

Literacy



We have begun our maths learning with 
sorting, patterns, learning about size and 

finding out about 1, 2 and 3. 

Maths



We have been using our senses to explore the 
world around us and find out about the changes in 
seasons. We have loved our first few Wild Area 

sessions and finding out about Autumn.

Understanding the World



We have been role 
playing in or home 
corner and doctors 

surgery this term and 
finding out how we tools 

to make and create!

Expressive Arts and Design 


